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Dear parent/carer 
 
Visit to East Village and Carpenters Estate, Stratford, London – Year 11 
 
I am writing to inform you about a school visit to the East Village and Carpenters Estate in the 
Stratford area of London on Tuesday 20th February 2024.  Students will conduct compulsory 
fieldwork for GCSE Geography. The site has gone through a recent process of regeneration, and 
students will conduct a short questionnaire and an environmental quality survey in multiple 
areas to determine whether the quality of life has improved due to the regeneration in 
Stratford. 
 
Students will leave the school at 9.30am on Tuesday 20th February and travel by train to and 
from Stratford, returning to school at 3.30pm. Students are required to wear school uniform, 
including black leather like shoes. Please also ensure they have a waterproof coat. Students will 
require a packed lunch for this trip.  
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure that 
the appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
There is no cost for this trip, however if you would like your child to attend please complete 
the consent form on ParentPay. 
 
By consenting on ParentPay to this trip, you agree to: 
• Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 
• A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment 

in the event of an emergency. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
R Hunt 
Associate Lead Practitioner   


